
 
 

 
Social Media Photo Release 

 
Peace Early Learning Center is on Facebook and Instagram! The social media pages 
will be used to reiterate announcements that are sent through parent messages on 
Brightwheel, as well as reminders about upcoming events, highlight special 
achievements, and share photos/videos of our day-to-day operations. We also use 
photos on our website! 
 
We understand if you are uncomfortable with your child being on social media. We 
will never post, share, or publicize any identifying information such as names, 
birthdates, or other private information. Our number one priority is the safety of 
our students. We want our families and students to know that Peace is a safe 
environment for the children to learn and grow. Please select and initial one of the 
following statements:   
 
_______ I permit my child’s photo/video to be posted on the Early Learning 
Center's Facebook and Instagram pages for news, announcements, and special 
events, and on the Early Learning Center website.  
 
_______ I permit my child’s photo to be posted solely on the Early Learning 
Center website. I do not permit social media use of photos/videos of my child. 
 
_______ Please do not post any pictures of my child other than to Brightwheel. 
 
 
Parent Signature: _______________________  Date_______________ 
 
Please Follow us! Instagram: peace_elc ( Peace Early Learning Center New Page)  


